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Greetings all, 
 
Here’s yet another encouraging, inspiring note from an InterVarsity alumna: 
 

“As an Intervarsity alumna, former I.V.C.F. staffworker, and committed practitioner and 
trainer of Immanuel Approach, I have renewed hope for the world as I envision the impact 
of I.V.C.F. staff and students receiving this unencumbered way of being intimate with Jesus.  
 
While staffing a previous Urbana, I attended a workshop on prayer followed by prayer 
ministry by one of the workshop prayer ministers. I experienced what Immanuel 
Approach/Dr. Lehman would call a “living, interactive, contingent and beneficial” encounter 
with Jesus. It changed my thoughts and behaviors that day. I remember it vividly, and the 
powerful positive impact of the experience still influences me now, many years later.  
 
In the days and years that followed, I sought after that same experience at staff training and 
conferences, and sometimes well-intentioned people offered prayer ministry with the tools 
they had. Sometimes I felt alienated, mis-attuned and far from Jesus and confused. This 
sacred wound set me on a lifetime quest to learn prayer for myself and others that is 
relationally safe, and legitimately led by Jesus. Life, ministry, and strategies all became clear, 
focused and simple once I began practicing Immanuel Approach in 2015. Every day I 
experience, and help others experience, living, interactive, contingent and beneficial 
encounters with Jesus. I am thoroughly convinced IV staff and students will experience this 
too.” 

 
InterVarsity Alumna 

 
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
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